
28 January 2020 

Committee on Assembly Electoral Reform 

Dear Dawn 

Thank you for your letter, dated 16 December 2019, inviting the Committee’s views on the 

potential implications for Assembly committees of any change in the size of the Assembly. 

The Committee considered your letter at its meeting on 22 January 2020 and agreed it 

would be more appropriate for those Members with a view to respond to your request 

individually, or via their political group.  

Yours sincerely 

Mike Hedges AM  

Chair of Climate Change, Rural Affairs and Environment Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Dawn Bowden AM 

Chair, Committee on Assembly Electoral Reform 
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